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From: Kendel Taylor

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 10:11 AM

To: Justin Wilson

Cc: Allison Silberberg; Timothy Lovain; John Chapman; Del Pepper; Paul Smedberg; Willie
Bailey; Mark Jinks; Laura Triggs; Emily Baker; Debra Collins; Jackie Henderson; James
Banks

Subject: RE: Parking Adjudication

The following is in response to the Vice Mayor’s questions —

The opportunity to contest your ticket at the General District Court is a right granted by the state. We cannot eliminate
the option; we can only offer an alternative.

In 2016, the most recent year in which court hearings have been scheduled, there were 616 hearings scheduled.

In 2013, the last year in which we had a Parking Adjudication Office, there were 441 court hearings scheduled.

From: Justin Wilson

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 1:47 AM
To: Kendel Taylor

Subject: Parking Adjudication

Kendel,

When we had parking adjudication before, did we still have the path to GDC if you did not like the result of
adjudicator?

| was kind of surprised that the proposal before us tomorrow night maintains the GDC hearing option.

The memo had the stats around how many people request review each week. How many tickets are heard by
the GDC at this point?

Thanks.

Justin M. Wilson, Vice Mayor
Alexandria City Council
Office: 703.746.4500

Home: 703.299.1576

justin.wilson@alexandriava.gov



